
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The 2nd half of the PTO/ Student Council school-wide service project to 

collect soda tabs for the Ronald McDonald House has begun!  

 

Each homeroom will again be collecting soda can tabs, which you can 

start sending in now. Tabs will be weighed at the end of May, and the 

class with the highest total weight will win a pizza party.  1C was the 

lucky winner in the first contest with a total of 28 pounds! 

 

The Ronald McDonald House sells all aluminum tabs collected to a local 

recycling company, and proceeds help with daily operating expenses at 

the Ronald McDonald House. Our hope is that as a school community we 

can continue to help families staying at the Ronald McDonald House 

through our collection – “Kids Helping Kids!” 

 

We collected 121.5 POUNDS of tabs from September through 

December… Let’s try to beat that amount with our new contest! 
 


